
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Languages Day is back! 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Languages Day will be back on the 15th June. All of Lower 

4 will take part in a fun day learning French and German.  

Next year they will be able to choose to study French or German as well as Spanish now that 

they have a solid understanding of one foreign language and it will be easier to add a 

second.  

These pictures are from Languages Day 2019. On Tuesday Lower 4 will be introduced to the 

French and German language and culture through games, quizzes and films specially made 

by Onatti Theatre Company. They have performed at our Languages Day a few years ago 

and are brilliant at entertaining the pupils and speaking the language the entire time.  

Thank you to Wayne as he is going to provide French and German themed food. We are 

really looking forward to a fun day celebrating language learning! 

 

Mrs Fiona Wilson  


